
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

       

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
         

 
 

 

          

Issue No. 23 

 7th March 2024 

 

What’s on Next Week…. 
Monday 11th March 
Piano 
Coding Club P6/7 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Tuesday 12th March–  
Swimming P6/7 
Piano 
Hockey Club P5-7 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Wednesday 13th March –  
Festival Club 
Kids Club – 2 - 5pm  
Thursday 14th March–  
Kids Club 2 – 5pm 
Flute 
Gymnastics Club  
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Monday 18th March  
School Closed – St Patricks 

Dinner –  
New Menu Week 4 

Cullycapple Pre-School 

Our wonderful P7s had 

a great morning 

reading to our friends 

at Aghadowey Pre 

School. Their 

enthusiasm was 

infectious, sharing their 

love for books.  

Festival Success! 
The music festival has started, and our pupils are 

already experiencing great success.  
We are immensely proud of everyone who gets 
on stage with a smile and gives their best. Good 

luck to all those performing later today and 
tomorrow.  

Clubs – Wk beginning 11th March ‘24 

• Monday – Coding Club P6/7 

• Tuesday – Girls Hockey P5-7 

• Wednesday – Festival Club P3-7  

• Thursday – Gymnastics P1-7 
 

   

Ulster Hockey 

Well done to our hockey teams who were fantastic at 
the Pearson and McCloy cup qualifiers. The girls 

finished second out of five in their group while the boys 
came first but lost out in the quarter finals. It is great to 
see so many different faces representing our school and 

enjoying their sport.  
#GOGORRAN 

Stars of the Week 
 

P1/2- Oakley for great 
letter writing. Elsie for always 

being enthusiastic and ready 
to learn. 

 
P3/4- Henry for a super 

shape poem. Lauren & 
Sophie for a beautiful 

silhouette painting.  
 

P5/6- Oscar & Felicity for 
having an excellent attitude 

to all their work.  for 
always being ready to learn. 

 

P7- Daniel for excellent 
research on Victorian 

inventions. Bradley for 

always working to his best 
ability.   

 

World Book Day  
“Snuggle Up with a Good Book!” 

Children are encouraged to dress up as a character or 
wear their PJs to school. Activities will take place in the 
morning, hopefully before most leave for the festival. 

 
 
 

Save the Date  

A Hint of Snow White  
Thursday 23rd May 2024 

 

Festival Club 
We would encourage those pupils in P3-7, 

who are taking part in the Speech and Drama 
Festival, to book into Kids Club 3-4pm on 

Wednesday. Mrs Murphy can then take them 
out in small groups and give them some extra 

tuition to prepare them for the festival. 

   

PTA -AGM 
The Annual General Meeting of the Parent 

Teacher Association will take place Tuesday 
19th March. Come along and hear what the 

PTA have achieved this year, what their plans 
are and what their fundraising has achieved 

for the school. 
Provision will be made for those children that 

need to come along.  
 

Spelling Champions 
All our P2 pupils have been given 
the spelling champion trophy as 

they have all worked 
impressively since starting their 

weekly spellings.  
Mathematician(s) of the Week 

Maisie and Lyla for their 
impressive work with ‘Order of 

Operations/ BODMAS’. Well 
done girls! 

 


